
December 2023 Christmas Dinner 

 

Students and staff enjoyed a scrumptious Christmas Dinner cooked in school 
by the very talented Deputy Headteacher Michelle Monteith.  

Everyone cleared their plates with many eating second and third helpings! 

The delicious menu included a full Christmas Dinner with all the trimmings, 
including sprouts and lots of healthy vegetables! Ice-cream in three different 

flavours was enjoyed by all for dessert.  

Students had fun pulling their Christmas crackers, wearing their paper hats and 
reading out loud the terrible jokes found inside. 

Dinner was followed by an entertaining and fun filled impromptu karaoke 
session with lots of singing and dancing! 

Everyone was very full and tired by the end of the school day       

 

 

 

 


